
The National Infrastructure Development Company Limited (NIDCO) wishes to advise the public 
of the pre-construction inspections of lands and buildings surrounding the site of the
ANR Robinson International Airport (ANRRIA) Expansion Project.

WHAT? 
Pre-Construction Condition Surveys will be conducted on properties within 100 metres of the 
project site.

WHEN?
Pre-Construction Condition Surveys are scheduled to take place from Monday 21st September 
2020 to Monday 12th October 2020.

WHERE?
Pre-Construction Condition Surveys will be conducted in the following areas:
 •  North: Between Store Bay Local Road and Store Bay Branch Road
 •  East: Between Gaskin Bay Road and Kilgwyn Bay Road
 •  West: Between Crompston Road and John Gorman Trace

WHY?
The Pre-Construction Condition Survey ensures that any damage to surrounding properties that 
occurs as a result of construction activities can be quickly identi�ed and recti�ed. This is an essen-
tial part of the construction process, and is bene�cial to owners of properties directly outside of 
the construction zone.

Please note that this is NOT a land acquisition exercise. The basis of this survey is for the 
protection and preservation of all properties surrounding the ANRRIA Project.

We thank you for your understanding and continued support during the construction of the 
ANRRIA Project.

For more information please contact:

ANRRIA COMMUNITY OUTREACH OFFICE
Address: Airport Connector Road, Crown Point, Tobago

Telephone: 236-1080/327-9882
Email: anrria-query@nidco.co.tt
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